



MAXIYACHT ROLEX CUP

Porto Cervo, 7 – 13 September 2025

Maxi Yacht Rolex Cup

Question for Officials

Date: 2025-09-07

Question No: 02

Question For: Technical Committee

Question:

We just repaired today our Jib Top (JT1) and kite (A15-1). For the first day of racing 08.09.2025 they will not be used for racing. We kindly ask permission to carry them out on the chaseboat tomorrow 08.09.2025, leave them on the chaseboat for the day and AFTER RACING bring them on the sailing yacht just to hoist and check that they are ready and usable for next days.

Kind Regards,

Bruno Zirilli - Django 7X

Answer:

This should be addressed to the technical committee. Please re-submit.

*Response By Stuart Childerley Printed at 2025-09-18
16:37*